
 

NextEra Energy Canada, ULC 

390 Bay Street, Suite 1720  |  Toronto, Ontario M5H 2Y2  |  416 364 9714 

January 8, 2013 

  

Sharon Vokes 

County Clerk, County of Grey 

595 9
th

 Avenue E.  

Owen Sound, Ontario  

N4K 3E3 

  

 Subject:          NextEra Energy Canada, East Durham Wind Energy Project  

 

Dear Ms. Vokes:  

  

East Durham Wind, Inc., a wholly owned subsidiary of NextEra Energy Canada, ULC (NextEra) is 

proposing to construct a wind energy project in the Municipality of West Grey in Grey County, Ontario. 

The Project will be referred to as the East Durham Wind Energy Centre and will be located on private 

lands south of Concession 6, west of Sideroad 40, Artemesia-Glenelg Townline and Sideroad 50, east of 

Baseline Road and north of West-Grey Southgate municipal boundary. With a total maximum name 

plate capacity of up to 23-megawatts (MW), the Project is categorized as a Class 4 facility.  Although 

NextEra is seeking a Renewable Energy Approval (REA) for 16 wind turbines, up to a total of 14 are 

proposed to be constructed for the Project. 

 

As you are aware, a public meeting for this Project is scheduled for January 15, 2013. This meeting was 

originally scheduled as an open house where members of the public could arrive at their convenience 

and speak directly with Project representatives. We are providing you with an updated notice to inform 

you of the change in meeting format. Although the meeting will still include an open house component, 

in response to comments received, NextEra has elected to add a formal, professionally facilitated 

question and answer session starting at 6:30 PM.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact  myself  or  Derek  Dudek (Derek.Dudek@nexteraenergy.com)  should  

you  have  any  questions.   

 

Yours very truly, 

 
 

Thomas Bird, 

Environmental Services Project Manager 

 

 

c.c.         Adam Rickel, NextEra Energy Canada 

  Derek Dudek, NextEra Energy Canada  

 

 

 

 

 


